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December ‘Tis the Season for the Children’s Chorale’s annual concert 

at Pikes Pike Center December 2 at 3 p.m. 

Tickets are on sale now! 

 

COLORADO SPRINGS (October 23, 2018) – The award-winning Colorado Springs Children’s Chorale 

announced their annual holiday concert at Pikes Peak Center for the Performing Arts, taking place on 

Sunday, December 2 at 3 p.m. 

 

‘Tis the Season – The Stories will entertain the audience with stories of the holidays told in song by the 

youngest of voices to the Children’s Chorale’s top group, the Summit Ensemble.  These talented young 

musicians will weave the stories of the holidays into everyone’s hearts with selections from “Frozen,” 

“A Christmas Story,” “A Charlie Brown Christmas,” “The Polar Express” and more.   

 

Tickets are now on sale and range in price from $12 - $25, plus applicable fees. They can be purchased at 

the Pikes Peak Center box office, online at PikesPeakCenter.com or via phone at (719) 520-SHOW.  They 

can also be purchased at The Broadmoor World Arena box office or at BroadmoorWorldArena.com. 

 

For more information visit KidsSing.org or PikesPeakCenter.com. 
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